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From,
Mr. CJA Helmons, 
Rowel International Limited,

4142, Hyde Heath

Buckinghamshire

UK

To,
Ms. Marisa Strazza,

Bush Enterprises,

A-101, VT Road

Buckinghamshire

UK

Dear Ms. Strazza

I am writing this letter to inform you that with a unanimous decision by members of the Board of Directors, your proposal has been accepted. We hereby confirm in affirmative to your proposal. We need further clarification on some terms and conditions mentioned in the proposal. We suggest you to fix a meeting to discuss on these points.
Attached herewith are the agreements papers that need to be sent back to us duly filled with other necessary documents of the company.

If you have any queries related to this project, please feel free to contact us at 159 649 1129 or email us on help@rowel.com.

We are looking forward to working with you.

Yours truly,

CJA Helmons
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